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Representing >29,000 Coloradans 

 

RE: SB21-148 - SUPPORT 

Members of the Senate Finance Committee 

 

Senators, 

The Colorado Alliance for Retired Americans is in strong support of SB21-148, Creation of Financial 

Empowerment Office. 

This is a very important bill and years overdue especially since the Federal Government decreased the 

power of the Consumer Financial Protection Agency during the previous administration.  

It will allow Coloradoans the resources of improve citizens financial management.  It should help 

alleviate the issues that many of our citizens have.  Denver has taken the first step and we need to make 

this a statewide solution. 

 

Sincerely, 

CARA Lobby Committee, Mona Moffatt, Sara Gagliardi, Sheila Leider, Ed Augden 

                    925 S Niagara St Suite 600 

                            Denver, Co 80224 
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